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I fully support more equitable funding of charter schools.  Whether or not one 

supports the existence of charter schools is a separate issue to funding these 

schools fairly.  The fact is that there are Oregon children attending these schools and 

underfunding charter schools hurts the student experience.  There is a lot spoken 

about equity in education.  To make this happen, charter schools need their fair share 

of resources to support special education, high quality teachers, teacher and program 

development and adequate facilities.  Every parent of a charter school student is an 

Oregon taxpayer - their state taxes are not reduced by 20% because their child 

attends a charter school.  These parents deserve schools for their children that are 

equally resourced.  Similarly, teachers deserve to make a living wage and not be 

penalized because they work for a charter school.  The bottom line is that if the state 

has allowed these schools to be created, they are obligated to fund them fairly so 

they can run high quality programs.  Thank you. 


